
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 52 (HB 495) 2016 Regular Session Moreno

Existing law requires the Dept. of Public Safety and Corrections to provide to the Board of
Pardons background information on pardon applicants.

New law retains existing law and provides that DPS&C may charge a fee up to $150 for
conducting these investigations.

Effective August 1, 2016.

(Amends R.S. 15:572.5)


